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Good day I wanted to make my voice heard here because due to the miss use of the 
covid pandemic hysteria public meetings have been shut down! This miss use of 
power has got to stop. Our Governor is out of control and our legislators have allowed
this to go on for far too long. Our state is suffering our people are suffering, our 
children are being  being hurt by these policies! You do not force people to live like 
this! There are many place that myself and close friends can not go due to these 1984 
style mandates. Why can’t we make choices for ourselves? What gives you the right 
to tell people how to manage their health? There is more prof that masks are either 
useless or more harmful than beneficial. Even if they did work it should be a choice! 
No one is afraid of this virus they are afraid of getting in trouble and that’s so sad! We
are at a tipping point and if the legislators don’t do something to restore individual 
liberties they will be replaced! There is a massive grass roots movement on the way 
and you all better get on board or say good bye in 2022! 


